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SB 420, An Act Concerning Revisions To The Statutes Of The Office Of  

Health Care Access 
 
The Connecticut Hospital Association appreciates the opportunity to submit testimony in 
support of SB 420, An Act Concerning Revisions To The Statutes Of The Office Of 
Health Care Access.  This bill makes technical changes and repeals obsolete provisions 
of the general statutes relating to the Office of Health Care Access. 
 
CHA supports SB 420.  Thank you for consideration of our position. 
 
For additional information, contact CHA Government Relations at (203) 294-7310. 
 
 


